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First Annual Wall Crawl  

First Interstate Bank 
Sleepy Hollow Campground 
Best Western Plains Motel 
The Vintage Soule Boutique 

Spear U Ranch 
EDWARD JONES/Hal Bailey, Financial 

Advisor  
West River Electric Association  

Wall Food Center  
Pennington Count Courant  
4th Ave. Floral & Gifts 

 On Monday, August 7, the Wall-Badlands Area Chamber funded the First 
Annual Wall Crawl.  The one day event offered a show & shine motorcycle show, 
poker run, and concert by 35th and Taylor. The Wall Crawl Planning team is pleased 
with the event and looks forward to planning the 2018 Wall Crawl. The Wall Crawl 
planning team would like to thank all sponsors:  

Wall Car Care Center  
Wasta Bar  

Williams Ranch 
McDonnell Farms 

Golden West Telecommunications  
Broken Arrow Trading Co.  
Two Bit Saloon & Steakhouse  
Wall Rodeo Booster Club 
Subway/Corner Pantry 

Wall Drug 
Black Hills Federal Credit Union 

 A special thank you to Black Hills Harley-Davidson who was the main spon-
sor of the event. Also, a special thank you to Wall Drug, Wall Meat Processing Plant, 
and SWIFTEC Inc., who donated additional time/items for the event. Finally, thank 
you to our many volunteers! The First Annual Wall Crawl would not have been pos-
sible without the help we received from the community! It is truly amazing how sup-
portive our community is.  



Sustained Rain and Catastrophic Flooding in Southeast Texas Prompts  
Call for Blood Donors Across U.S.  

 
Rapid City, SD (Aug. 28, 2017) ï Blood donors across the country are being asked to give blood as soon as possi-
ble over the next several days to help ensure patient blood needs can continue to be met despite the effects of Hurri-
cane Harvey. 
 
The AABB Interorganizational Task Force on Domestic Disasters and Acts of Terrorism issued a news release call-
ing for blood donations across the country Sunday afternoon. 
 
In the wake of the storm, many blood drives have been cancelled and donor centers closed in the affected areas. 
With more sustained rain forecasted, these cancellations and closures are likely to rise. United Blood Services needs 
the communityôs help to ensure a safe and adequate supply not only for our community but for the communities im-
pacted by this massive storm.   
As noted in the AABB news release type O blood donations are the most critically needed at this time, however all 

blood types are welcome. Blood centers across the 
country are working together in this effort. United 
Blood Services urges both existing and first-time do-
nors to make and keep appointments over the next 
several days and in the coming weeks. Visit blood-
hero.com or call 877-827-4376 to schedule an ap-
pointment at our Rapid City donor center or at a mo-
bile blood drive. Walk-ins are welcome at any of our 
locations.  
 
The timing of this storm is especially concerning as we 
approach Labor Day ï a time when donations dramati-
cally decline across the country due to the three-day 
holiday weekend.  
 
Individuals who are as young as 16 years of age (with 
parental consent), weigh at least 110 pounds and are 
in general good health may be eligible to donate 
blood. 
 
As part of Blood Systems Blood Services Division, 
United Blood Services is included in a multi-state sys-
tem of blood centers. This network works in tandem, 
moving lifesaving donations throughout the system to 
help ensure blood is available when and where itôs 
needed most.  

Wall Satellite Office 
 

Open: September 6 & 20 
Hours: 9 AM - 11:30 AM &  

12:30 PM - 4 PM 

Before kickoff at the August, 
25 home football game 
against Lyman, a dedication 
program for the Wall School 
sports complex was held. The 
dedication program also rec-
ognized veterans through the 
ñFlags Honoring Americaò pro-
gram. As part of the flag pro-
gram approximately 75 ban-
ners, 75 flags, and 2 super 
flags were displayed.  

http://www.aabb.org/press/Pages/pr170827.aspx
http://www.bloodhero.com/
http://www.bloodhero.com/
https://www.bloodhero.com/index.cfm?group=page&pgfunction=fixedsitesrc

